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You must have a WWC number to register 

All coaches and managers must provide a Working with Children (WWC) number prior to your registration being accepted. This means even parents coaching / managing their own child’s team must have a WWC number.

You will need to include your WWC number when completing “Play Football Coach/manager registration.

It is important for Coaches and Managers to apply for their WWC number as early as possible to ensure your registration is finalised prior to the start of the season. 
Eastern Suburbs FC will verify your WWC number once it is entered into Play Football, prior to approving your registration as a Coach or manager to comply with both the WWC legislation and Child protection Policy.

It is mandatory for all Coaches and managers to register in play Football.  

Eastern Suburbs FC is committed to providing services to children and young people to provide a positive and supportive environment where learning and skill development is encouraged and facilitated in a way that protects and supports children and young people. 



